
Dear Parents/ Students,

We are excited to inform you that we will be moving to our permanent office
space around Term 2 next year. The new building is currently under
construction and is expected to be completed and ready for us by April. This
space has been thoughtfully designed with occupant health and well-being in
mind, ensuring a comfortable and high-quality environment. It is located in
between the tranquil Box Hill Gardens to the north and the bustling Box Hill
Central shopping and dining precinct to the south.

Our new classrooms will feature double-glazed, openable windows and sliding
doors leading to private balconies, allowing fresh air to flow into the rooms and
supporting an improved learning atmosphere. Additionally, students will have
access to a communal area on the first level that includes amenities such as
table tennis, a giant chessboard, and seating areas.

While we wait for our permanent space, we will be temporarily relocating to
Level 1 Suite 2 12 Ellingworth Parade, Box Hill until construction is completed.

We are moving! 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/zhRXCv7LYpuVLCgi6


We look forward to welcoming you to this vibrant new space next year!

Warm regards,
Ms Su
+61 435 733 992
Acceler8 Education Pty Ltd

Our address from 1/1/2025 - until the new building is completed
Level 1 Suite 2 12 Ellingworth Parade, Box Hill.


